
 

       
 

 
 

 

Our vision for Claverley CE Primary school. 

We ‘encourage one another and build each other up’ (1 Thessalonians 5:11) so that we are each 

empowered to make the most of the lives we have been gifted by God (to live out 

our BEST lives).   
 

Our mission is… 

Believing that we can change things for the better (Hope)  

rEspecting our environment and each other (Dignity) 

Supporting our friends and community (Community) 

Taking every opportunity to learn (Wisdom)  

 

Our value for this half-term is Truthfulness 

‘Speak the truth to each other’ Zechariah 8:16  

 

This half term is going faster than ever! Blue class have been 

swimming, we have had parent lunches, Yellow, Red and Green are 

going on trips and Blue class play is well underway! Year 6 have been to 

Crucial Crew, the Pioneer Centre and will have their transition days to 

secondary school. There are still lots of things happening before we break 

up so please keep an eye on the key dates and website. 

 

Sunflower Competition – Claverley in Bloom have been in to find out how the 

sunflowers are growing. Lots of children were very excited to share their progress so 

far!  Don’t forget there is an art competition which could involve: a painting, 

collage, dot picture or 3D model of a sunflower – all entries welcome in the first 

week in September. Year 6 will be welcome to bring their entries in too. 

 

  

Governors 
This week, we thanked Mike Connor for being a governor of the school since 2015. Mike has 
been an active member of the Finance Committee and supported us with many decisions. We 
are grateful for all his support.  
We do still have a space for a Foundation Governor so if you know of anyone who would be 
interested in this role, please ask them to contact the school. 



 

       
 

 
 

 

 

 

Attendance 
Whole school attendance to date – 94.55% 
Green – 95% 
Yellow – 96% 
Red – 95% 
Blue – 93% 

PTA 
The PTA are working hard to make the Summer Fair a success. Thank you for your 
donations so far. Friday 7th July is own clothes day/bring a filled jar day. Thank you 
for any donations you can send in for this.  
 
Green class own clothes day is Friday 7th July (they are on a trip on the Friday and 
need to come in uniform to that). 

 
 
Good quality uniform 
The children break up on Friday 21st July. If you have any good quality uniform 
which you want to donate to the PTA, these can be dropped off in the school 
entrance hall on Monday 24th or Tuesday 25th July.  
 

 
 

 
 



 

       
 

 
 

 

key dates for the rest of the term. 
 
3.07.23 and 4.07.23 Transition days for Year 6 to new secondary schools 

3.07.23 Red Class visit to Hindu Temple (more details to follow) 
5.30pm – Meeting for new (Sept 2023) reception parents 

5.07.23 Group 1 new reception in school am 

6.07.23 Bikeability – Year 6 (bikes can be left in school overnight) 

7.07.23 Bikeability – Year 6 
Green Class visit to Severn Valley Railway 

10.07.23 Last swimming session for Blue Class 
School Reports out today 

11.07.23 KS2 SATs results published today 
Orienteering – Team out pm 

12.07.23 Group 2 new reception in school am 

14.07.23 Church Service - 9.30am  (all welcome) 
PTA Summer Fair – 3.30-7.30pm 

18.07.23 Oakengates Athletics 

19.07.23 Blue Class dress rehearsal 
Year 6 – Leavers’ lunch in school 

20.07.23 Blue Class play at 1.30pm and 6.30pm 

21.07.23 Leavers’ Service in school at 9.30am (Year 6 parents only invited).  
Last day for children to attend. 

5.09.23 School opens for children for the Autumn Term 

 

 
 
Please continue to email the office admin@claverley.shropshire.sch.uk or call and 
leave a message on the answer phone if your child is absent from school. If we don’t 
hear by 9.15am, your child’s absence will be recorded as unauthorised. Thank you to 
all those who are doing this. 
 
Do keep your eye on the parents’ area of the website as there has been an ongoing 
issue with emails being sent from the website. We do put the posts on so please 
continue to look at it.  
 
Kind regards 
 

Jo Derrer 
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